Subject: Construction of Davis Pedestrian bridge 

From June 13 until August 31, work will proceed at the Davis campus to construct a third floor pedestrian bridge connecting the existing C Wing to the new A Wing building currently under construction.  Hours of construction are typically from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Although the bridge will not open for pedestrian use until the building opens in January 2017, it will house network cabling and piping to connect the new building to the rest of the campus.
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Over the next week, temporary hoarding and signage will be installed to re-route traffic and separate the construction area.  Due to overhead crane work, the entryway below will not be in use for the remainder of the summer semester.  A map showing an alternative accessible route has been attached.

The C Wing front entrance and second floor lobby will be off limits to pedestrians.  Beginning on June 20th, the C Wing Tim Hortons will be closed.  Access to adjacent office C264 and lab C162 will be restricted temporarily while new steel beams are put in place.

The C-wing second floor ceiling will be reinforced to install the bridge above.  A section of the roof will be cut away so that a new stairway can be installed to connect the second and third floors.

As with all construction projects, this work may generate some noise and dust.  
Representatives from Sheridan's occupational health and safety team are working with Facilities Services and helping to ensure work proceeds in a safe manner.  If you have any further questions about the upcoming work, please contact constructionfeedback@sheridancollege.ca.  

Your patience and understanding are greatly appreciated and go a long way in helping our contractors to complete this work in a safe, professional and timely manner.

Thank you, 

Facilities Services 

